
EVENT

Developing, Implementing and Evaluating
an Evidence Informed Supervised Visitation
Program for Child Welfare Involved Parents
A University-Based Child and Family Policy (CFP) Consortium  webinar held in collaboration with SRCD.

The University-Based Child and Family Policy Consortium, in collaboration with the Society for Research in

Child Development, hosted a webinar on June 10, 2019 on developing, implementing, and evaluating Strive,

an evidence informed supervised visitation program for child welfare involved parents.

When?

MONDAY, JUNE 10, 2019 1:00PM TO MONDAY,

JUNE 10, 2019 2:00PM

Where?

Online

Co-hosted by

The University-Based Child and Family Policy

(CFP) Consortium and the Society for Research

in Child Development

EVEN
T DETAILS

https://www.srcd.org/events


The Strive Supervised Visitation Program is designed to meet the unique needs of families receiving child

welfare services in the context of their supervised visits with their young children. The webinar addressed the

community based collaborative efforts to create this strengths based, trauma, evidence, and practice

informed program for paraprofessionals, as well as training, implementation, and evaluation strategies, and

policy impact.

This webinar was presented by a team from University of Washington Partners for Our Children.

Presenters:

Susan Barkan, Associate Director of Research and Senior Research Scientist

Laurie Lippold, Director of Public Policy

Laura Orlando, Strive Project Director

Kimberlee Shoecraft, Training and Curriculum Manager


